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HER.E AND NOW

MILK AMD IRISH POTA-
TOES were donated to 
the lunch room by the 
government.

BOOKKEEPING PRACTICE 
SETS were completed 
this month.

SPORT IIITERESTS, since 
the weather has turned 
warmer, have turned
to baseball, ' jump 
the rope, and marbles.

TEACHING ON SATURD..YS 
has been agreed upon 
in order to make up 
the days lost because 
of weather conditions 
or gasoline shortage. 
This arrangment will 
permit school to close 
as per schedule. May 9.

SCRAP PAPER DRIVE was 
successful in that it 
reached its goal of a
carload of paper and
also had half a car
load left. A second
carload is expected,
to be obtained.

FOURTH GRADE by
selling seed made
!jl8,25, which fund 
they gave to the gen
eral school treasury.

THE SCHOOL received 
026.51 as profit from 
the student pictures 
purchased last month.

TvVO MILK COOLERS have 
been bought lately for 
the lunch room.

TWO POTS AND A PRES
SURE COOKER are going 
to be bought as soon 
as some appear on the 
market.

Principal To Begin Gjurse 

NEEDED- NEW HEAW^"

The most popular 
boy in school is 
Oscar. His poor heart 
has been broken by 
nearly all the girls 
of the ninth grade.
Now thejr arc ton.ring 

his heart into bits.
Oscar's heart is 

dissected by the ninth 
grade health class in 
their study of the 
organs of "the body. 
They take his heart to 
pieces to examine the 
parts of the heart.
You see, after all, 

Oscar is only an arti
ficial man,

B,D.S,

Loyal Supporter

The death of Mr. J, 
V/, Privette recalls 
to the Bugle Staff his 
cooperative spirit 
that ho always dis
played toward the 
paper,
Mr. Privette has 

been a loyal supporter 
of the Bugle by having 
an ad in every issue 
since the paper ..’bapan 
circulation.

Shop With Confidenc 

And Wear With 

Pride That New 

O u t f i t  

FROM

LEDER

ill Diiving Technique

Mr. W. M. '.7cavcr, 
principal, is to give 
here a drivers' course 
twice a v;ock, socond 
period in the morning, 
to boys going into the 
army and to bus criv- 
ers.
Those passing the 

army tost will bo is
sued a certificate for 
them to keep.
Any bus driver fin

ishing tho course will 
be given his driver’s 
license provided ho 
passes the road test.
Requirements demand 

that bus drivers take 
tho cou.rse each year.
Mr, Jack Barnes, a 

field patrolman for 
highway safety, v/ill 
make check ups on the 
course,

Eas te r  is Cam ina!


